
Community Consolidated School District 59 
Preparing Students to be Successful for Life 

 

                        

NOTICE OF BOARD OF EDUCATION 

MEETING DATE CHANGE 

 
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT The Community Consolidated School 
District 59 changed the date of the May meeting to MAY 3, 2021. The 
meeting will begin at 7:00 pm. 
 
This meeting was changed for the purpose of seating new Board of 
Education members.   
 
DATED this 30th day of March 2021, Elk Grove Village, Illinois. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
Janice Krinsky 

President, Board of Education 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


